Mr. David Lockwood, P.O. Box, 20222 Nairobi-Kenya

Dear David,

I just received your letter from April the 1st. and I laughed a lot with your troubles with Mr. Rona. I hope you did not kill our old friend, the big lion. May be next year we shall get him.

In principle, I wish to go on safari may been December, may be in January, but I cannot tell you this now. For me it is much better ond of January, but I will not be able to tell you exactly until the month of June. Of course, I should like to go hunting for a big, big, big elephant.

Please send me a plan including visiting in some lodges starting January 15th and in the time you send me that schedule, may be I shall be ready for a decision.

Our Company in Madrid is going to send you a questionnaire about the possibility of stablishing our business in Kenya. Please fill it with your replies.

Being Geoffrey Kent separated from your Company, I think that it is logical, just and necessary to deal with you because, as a matter of fact, you are the only one we have dealt in our previous safaris. This does not mean that I have anything against Joff, who is a very nice boy, works very hard and is extraordinary kind. I hope that he will understand it

, should be know it.

I am happy you play "Gin-Rummy" because in this field I think that I may be able to defeat you.

I wish you the best of lucks and, waiting for your schedule, I remain,

Very friendly yours,

Fernando A. Rubió

P/S.- I join you several pictures and beg you to keep yours and give the others to my friends of the Safari.

